
YAHNUNDASIS GOLF CLUB 

July 9, 2010 

Mr. Greg Raab 
Executive Vice President 
Adjusters International/ Basloe, Levin & Cuccaro, Ltd. 
126 Business Park Drive 
Utica, N.Y. 13502 

Dear Mr. Raab, 

On behalf of the Board of Governors and myself, I would like to thank Adjusters 
International and their associates for all your help and consideration concerning the fire 
we experienced at the Yahnundasis Golf Club on December 20, 2009. 

Your professionalism and timely manner in which you settled our claim was 
unforgettable. The ease of negotiations in the settlement and handling of our losses was 
unexpected and greatly appreciated. 

We would highly recommend you and services to anyone that may require such. 

Mark J orgens n 
General Manager 
Yahnundasis Golf Club 
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